
Dear Browning Families:

As we have emerged from the crisis phase of the pandemic, we have been pleased that the 2022 -
2023 school year has marked the return to the normal rhythms of student life and that we are
able to resume many important community traditions. It is with that in mind that we plan for
the 2023 - 2024 school year.

The Board of Trustees has set school-wide tuition at $62,500 for the 2023 - 2024 academic year.
Doing this enables us to acknowledge our accomplished and committed faculty and staff for
going above and beyond in support of boys' education, and promote their continued
professional development in research-based practices that ensure that each boy receives the
outstanding liberal arts education for which Browning has always been known.

We do not take your continued commitment to the Browning School lightly. As a school that is
built on relationships, the ones we have with families help form a community that develops men
who lead lives of purpose. The ways in which our community has remained steadfastly in
support of Browning's mission have allowed it to provide a strong foundation for those in our
care. We are gratified to have partnered with your family on this journey and delighted to have
your boys join us again next year.

Sincerely yours,

Valda Witt John M. Botti
President, Board of Trustees Head of School

52 East 62nd Street, New York, NY 10065


